
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hadley Planning Board will conduct ZOOM Public Hearings on Tuesday, March 19, 2024, 

beginning at 6:45pm.  The purpose of the first Hearing is to review the application of ZP Battery 

DevCo LLC to construct an Energy Storage System at 0 Breckenridge Rd (site of former gravel 

pit), for Special Permits: Site Plan Approval, Business Use in Aquifer and Solar Energy Systems. 

The second Hearing is to review the application of Balise SLS LLC to remove the existing bldg. 

and erect a new bldg of approx. 32,600 sq ft at 315 Russell St, former Steve Lewis Subaru, 

intended use is for a new Subaru Dealership; for Special Permits: Site Plan Approval, Business 

Use in Aquifer and Transfer of Development. Plans are available by emailing: 

Planning@hadleyma.gov; or visit Town Clerk’s office during normal business hours. Details for 

internet and dial-up connections for the ZOOM meeting will be available on the Planning Board agenda 

when posted. To follow the Planning Board agenda, go to: www.hadleyma.org; then go to 

“Government” tab; click on “Town Clerk” and go to “Agendas”  

 

James J. Maksimoski   

Chairman 
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